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REPORTING INFORMATION

KINDLY READ THIS IN FULL SINCE IT CONTAINS IMPORTANT INFORMATION.

PLEASE NOTE THAT YOU WILL RECEIVE THE REPORTING INFORMATION FOR DAY 1 OF 
THE COURSE (HELD VIA ZOOM) IN A SEPARATE DOCUMENT.

Dear Colleague,

Thank you for choosing to attend the Graf Ultrasound Update Course for the Diagnosis and Management of 
Dysplasia of the Infant Hip, which will take place on Wednesday 7th June 2023 in London. We look forward to 
welcoming you.

This is to bring to your kind attention important information about the course.

I. GENERAL INFORMATION

DATE: 7th June 2023 (Wednesday)

TIMINGS:

Start of Registration: 0915 hours

Start of Course: 0930 hours

End of Course: 1700 hours

VENUE:

The address of the venue is:

Graduate Centre
Queen Mary University of London
328 Mile End Road 
London 
E1 4NS

Where to Report: 
When you arrive at the Graduate Centre, please follow the signs to the room in which the course will be held 
(GC204).

II. DIRECTIONS

The nearest tube stations are Stepney Green and Mile End.

Please follow this link to view detailed directions to the venue: 
https://www.qmul.ac.uk/about/howtofindus/mileend/ 
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III.  REFRESHMENTS AND LUNCH

During the refreshment breaks, you will be provided with tea, coffee and biscuits. A sandwich lunch will also be 
provided. Vegetarian and non-vegetarian options will be available. 

IV.  DRESS CODE

The dress code for this course is professional/semi-formal. Kindly refrain from wearing shorts of any kind, hoodies, 
and flip-flops.
 
V.  OTHER INFORMATION

Could you kindly bring 5 to 10 “normal” scans and 5 to 10 “abnormal” scans from your own practice? You will 
have the opportunity to discuss these with the faculty on the day of the course.

Please ensure that you bring a copy of the email (either as a print-out or to view on your phone/tablet) you 
have received from us regarding your confirmation of place (with your name and your course registration 
number). 

Please ring +44 (0) 29 2061 6765 or +44 (0) 75 3426 0131 if you need any help on the day of the course with 
regards to directions to the venue.

Please do not hesitate to contact us at info@doctorsacademy.org.uk if you have any queries in the interim.

Thank you once again for your interest in attending this course, and we look forward to meeting you.
 

With very best wishes,

Course Organisers
Infant Hip Ultrasound (Graf) Courses
Doctors Academy Group
www.doctorsacademy.org 
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